### Moose Can Gully Neighborhood Council

## Leadership Team Meeting - Feb. 12, 2009

Meeting was called to order by Lyle Geurts.

Also present were Mary Lou Chigbrow, Ann Schellinger, and Jo Kimery.

# \* Next Neighborhood Council Meeting

We discussed possible dates, and decided on March 18 or 25, depending on which is best for our city council members. Lyle will check with them.

We discussed the present location at Chief Charlo School, and how the child-sized cafeteria stools we are using are uncomfortable for adults. It's also quite cold there into the evening. After considering other locations, we decided to stay at the school and see if we can't find adult chairs to use.

Agenda was discussed and we decided on:

Elections

City council members presentations Info on infrastructure funding

A hike for the neighborhood citizens on

local trails

#### \* Newsletter distribution

We discussed various ways of distributing our newsletter, including email. Apparently besides mail and email, we can use persons doing community service to take flyers to members of the neighborhoods. Jo will check into that possibility, but for this next meeting we decided to just mail the announcements.

#### \* Projects

We discussed some ideas for future projects:

- -trail improvements
- -knapweed cleanup
- -poop bag stations and garbage cans on trails
- -having some social get-togethers, with music